February 26, 2007

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & FIRST CLASS MAIL
Carole Washburn

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: In the Matter of a Rulemaking to Implement Initiative Measure No. 937
Docket No. UE-061895

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed please find an e-mail copy of the CR 101 Comments of Public Counsel for filing in the
above-entitled docket. Due to a shortage of support staff the original comments will be sent on
Tuesday, February 27, 2007. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Judith Krebs

Assistant Attorney General
Public Counsel Section

(206) 464-6595

Enclosures



